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Disclaimer 

BCCPA News is published quarterly by the British Columbia Crime 

Prevention Association. It is published to promote the ideas and goals 

of BCCPA.  

BCCPA does not assume responsibility for statements of fact or 

opinion made by any contributor.  Articles may be reproduced 

provided full credit is given to BCCPA News, except where articles 

have been reprinted from another source, in which case, permission 

to reproduce must be received from the original publisher.  

Articles in BCCPA News are for information only and no 

endorsement by BCCPA is implied. Paid advertisements do not 

constitute an endorsement by BCCPA. Readers should make 

informed decisions using all information available to them. 
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BC Crime Prevention Association (BCCPA) is a non-

profit, charitable organization established in 1978 

consisting of an integrated team of citizens, staff and police. 

These individuals are dedicated to crime prevention and 

reduction. Currently BCCPA staff consists of a volunteer 

board of directors, staff and an Executive Director. 

Collectively this team supports front line programs in BC. 

The goal is to seek creative ways to design and deliver 

training and education that creates and raises awareness of 

crime prevention techniques and initiatives dedicated to 

crime reduction. This is accomplished by valued 

partnerships and people working together. 

 

Purpose: 

To provide leadership that inspires effective community 

partnerships through the development of initiatives 

designed to reduce crime by working together to improve 

community safety. 

 

Mission: 

To promote active community participation in crime 

prevention initiatives through awareness and education.  

 

Vision: 

To be recognized and respected as the leading crime 

prevention association. 

 

Values: 

Commitment • Integrity • Respect 



 

 

 

Get to Know Your Board 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Athena Smith 

Crime Prevention Coordinator, Kamloops 

2013-2014 BCCPA Board Member 
  

Athena Smith has been a Crime Prevention Coordinator 

with the City of Kamloops for almost 8 years. She has 

been a Board Member for one year and is very pleased to 

be working with such a dynamic group of individuals. As 

a result of her background in security, corrections and 

police environments, Athena sees the importance of 

creating networks and partnerships between like-minded 

individuals, agencies and organizations. She believes 

that crime prevention work is about engaging with the 

public and getting people to think differently and change 

their habits. As a result, she strives to create a 

strong volunteer team that provides a public presence in 

relevant programs that benefit the Kamloops community. 
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BCCPN Training Day 

On Oct. 31st, BC Citizens Patrol Network hosted a 

training day prior to the BCCPA Symposium at the 

Delta Hotel and Conference Centre in Burnaby, BC.  

The session was well attended by representatives from 

all over the province.  ICBC representatives Paul 

Goodman and Mike Weightman kicked it off with an 

informative session about vehicle crimes and what 

ICBC is doing to combat them. Next up, Sgt. Kevin 

Bernardin, VPD, spoke about Stolen Auto Recovery 

and some work that is being done on apps that will 

assist with crime prevention programs.  

 

A lovely lunch was enjoyed by all while they networked 

with colleagues. Colleen Staresina, BCCPA Board 

Member, presented on the topics of Effective Patrols, 

Radio Communications and Static Observation skills. 

The afternoon finished up with Sgt. Michael Cohee, 

RCMP, who spoke to the group about Effective Note 

Taking. All attendees were presented with a certificate 

of attendance and a BCCPN pin.   

 
 

 

 
Save the Date! 

 

Gang Violence, Awareness & Prevention 

Forum - February 8, 2014 

 

BCCPA’s 36th Annual Training 

Symposium - October 30 – November 1, 

2014 

 

 

 

 

In Memory Of Michael Buckingham 

It’s with a heavy heart I share the news of Michael’s 

passing on January 2nd 2014 in Washington 

surrounded by family.  His advanced stage of cancer 

became very aggressive shortly after Christmas and 

he went into Hospice immediately. 

Michael had been speaking to youth about Impaired 

Driving for the past 27 years and has spoken to tens 

of thousands of young people across Canada and the 

US.  He enjoyed coming to the Chilliwack region 

and presenting at our schools and especially the 

RCMP Youth Academy. 

Thanks so much for taking advantage of our road 

safety speaker tour and having Michael Buckingham 

speak to your students.  He was an outstanding 

ambassador for Road Safety and has worked hard to 

make our communities safer.  

Submitted by: 

Mike Weightman  

Road Safety Coordinator, Lower Mainland Region  
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UPCOMING EVENTS Ministry of Justice Community Safety and 

Crime Prevention Awards 2013 

Anthony J. Hulme Award of Distinction – Lifetime 

Contribution 

David and Mary Gates – Burnaby, BC 

 

Kenneth M. Lemckert Community Policing Award 

Constable Angela Rabut, RCMP – Terrace, BC 

Chris Taulu – Vancouver, BC 

 

Wael T. Audi Youth Policing Award 

Inspector Mario Giardini, Vancouver Police Department  

– Vancouver, BC 

Detective Constable Brandon Steele, Vancouver Police 

Department – Vancouver, BC 

 

Crime Prevention and Community Safety Award for a 

Community Organization 

Acting Together – CURA– Surrey, BC 

Metro Vancouver Crime Stoppers – Vancouver, BC 

PEERS Victoria Resource Society – Victoria, BC 

 

Crime Prevention and Community Safety Award for an 

Individual 

Ann Alexander – Vancouver, BC 

Charles Campbell – Nanaimo, BC 

Colleen Staresina – Surrey, BC 

Dennis St. Aubin – North Vancouver, BC 

 

Children or Youth Leadership Award 

Project Respect Rhizome Youth Social Action Team – 

Victoria, BC 

The Red Cross Youth Facilitator Team – New Westminster, 

BC 

 

Local Government Award 

City of Prince George – Prince George, BC 

 

Media Award 

Heartspeak Productions – Larry Moore and Cathy Douglas – 

Kaslo, BC 

 

Corporate Award 

1800-SHREDDING – Surrey, BC 

 

Volunteer Award 

Robert (Bob) Wallace – Mill Bay, BC 

Gordon Beerda – Smithers, BC 

Darlene Browning – Coquitlam, BC 

Dustin and Gina Kearns – Kelowna, BC 

Mike Hoyer – New Westminster, BC 
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of this year’s recipients! 
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Please visit www.bccpa.org for more photos 



 

 

 

 

Insert Headline Here 
Month Day Year 

 

 

Vol. 1 Issue 1 

 

 

 

BC Crime Prevention Association 

120-12414 82nd Avenue 

Surrey, BC     V3W 3E9 

Phone: 604.501.9222  

Fax: 604.501.2261 

Toll Free: 1.888.405.2288 

Web: www.bccpa.org 
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TELL US WHAT YOU 

THINK! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any thoughts, ideas, suggestions or articles you 

would like to see in our newsletter, we would love to hear 

from you! Email us at: 

 

info@bccpa.org 

 

Your feedback is important to us and will be considered for 

publication in the BCCPA News and on the BCCPA website.  

Happy New Year! 
 

BCCPA Board of 

Directors 

Carolyn, Lynn & 

Annamaria 

mailto:info@bccpa.org

